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Please find the following public testimony below

-----Original Message-----
From: Chelsea Goucher [mailto:chelsea@ketchikanchamber.com]
Sent: Monday, March 30, 2015 5:00 PM
To: Sen. Anna MacKinnon; Sen. Pete Kelly; Sen. Peter Micciche
Subject: Closure of the Ketchikan Recorder's Office

Good afternoon Senators,

Please find attached a letter from the Greater Ketchikan Chamber of Commerce expressing our concerns
 surrounding the proposed closure of the Ketchikan Recorder's Office. Any assistance you can provide in alleviating
 some of these concerns would be appreciated by our local business community. I have sent a similar letter to
 Ketchikan's representation in both the House and Senate, as well as to Commissioner Myers.

Thank you for your service to Alaska!
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Best regards,



Chelsea Goucher, Executive Director

Ketchikan Chamber of Commerce

P: (907) 225-3184

C: (907) 220-2133

E: chelsea@ketchikanchamber.com


